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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
A frontal zone will bring further rain to 
southwest Scotland, eventually clearing 
during Tuesday. Given recent wet 
conditions, there is a further risk of minor 
flooding from rivers or surface water.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 15:10 on Mon, 22nd Dec 2014 until 15:00 on Tue, 23rd Dec 2014

Persistent rain will continue to affect southwest Scotland for the rest of Monday and through 
Tuesday morning before clearing away south on Tuesday afternoon.  
With this rain falling onto already saturated ground, the public should be aware of the risk of 
localised flooding and disruption to transport. This warning has been updated to bring the 
start time forward with an extension to the warning area.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• SW Scotland, Lothian Borders

   • Dumfries and Galloway

   • Scottish Borders

• Strathclyde

   • East Ayrshire

   • East Renfrewshire

   • North Ayrshire

   • South Ayrshire

   • South Lanarkshire


